
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership - Annual Business Plan 2024 
noted.  
 
3 There was submitted and noted a report by the Interim Chief Officer, Glasgow 
City Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP), regarding the Annual Business 
Plan 2024 for the Glasgow City HSCP, which provided an overview of the 
partnership’s priorities for 2024 and the resources available to deliver those 
priorities, as detailed in an appendix to the report. 
 
 


